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         6th December 2024 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians        

Intimate Care Consent for pupils 

We are contacting you to discuss the provision of intimate care for your child, in line with 
our commitment to ensure their well-being, and ability to access their learning while at 
Silsden Primary School.  

Intimate care includes necessary support with tasks such as toileting, changing clothes, and 
personal hygiene, undertaken by SPS staff members.   

Our staff members are dedicated to maintaining the highest standards of care and 
confidentiality. Procedures are in place to ensure that all care is conducted in a safe, 
supportive environment where privacy is respected, and independence is encouraged as 
appropriate – particularly for children in KS2. 

In line with our Intimate Care Policy Nov 24, we request your permission to assist your 
child with these necessary aspects of care, if and when required. This policy can be viewed 
on the school website. 

Please provide consent via ARBOR APP. To give consent, login to the app and select your 
child’s student profile – scroll down to the “Consent” section of the page – click on “consent 
to give intimate care”- you will then be asked to either give consent or decline consent.  

If you have declined to give consent or have not selected to give consent, in line with policy, 
should your child require intimate care, we will contact you and you will be required to 
attend school to assist them.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr K S Russell 

Headteacher 


